
Dear Families,

      It hasn’t quite sunk in. This is it… the last week of school! It has truly 
been an honor to witness your child’s growth in the Fours Class this year. 
Thank you for sharing your children with us, for your trust and support. For 
fifty years our WLPS family has continued to grow. You and your families 
are, and will always be, a part of the WLPS family! 
     We are so excited that we do have some families remaining with us, but 
we would like you all to please keep us updated throughout the years. We 
love to hear how our students are doing after they leave us. I am looking 
forward to celebrating the end of the year with you this Thursday. 
   

Sincerely, with Love and Gratitude,
Michale Dudley

Focus on the Fours

Week of May 13, 2024

Leaving Ceremony
Thursday, May 16, 2024

8:00   Photos on Schoolyard

8:30   Students in the Classroom

9:30   Leaving Ceremony Begins 

 at the River House

Enjoy your summer!

Please do not send backpacks, water bottles, 
etc. with your child on Thursday. All cubby 

items will be sent home on Wednesday.

Volcanic Eruptions 
Monday!



Fours Snack Menu 
May 13, 2024

Monday Snack Mix and Apple Juice

Tuesday Snack Mix and Apple Juice

Wednesday Snack Mix and Apple Juice

Thursday Leaving Ceremony

Friday
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